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Dear Families, 
 
You may not be able to tell by looking outside but summer break is almost here!  On 
behalf of the KELSET PAC I would like to thank each and every one of you for your 
part in making this an amazing school year.   
 
Because of your support we were able to provide over $35,000 in funding for a 
variety of programs, activities and equipment to enrich our children’s school 
experience.  We also organized fun family events and gave back to our community.  
We couldn’t have done it without you! 
 
Have a safe and relaxing summer.  See you in September! 
 

Sara Benson 

Important Dates 

 
June 30  Deadline for ordering school supplies.  Check out the school website 

for instructions. 
Now – Oct 31 Order Mabel’s Labels at www.kelset.mabelslabels.com 
Sept 3 8:45-10:15 – celebrate the first day of school with a welcome back 

coffee in the gym 
Sept 3-5 Pick up your pre-ordered school supplies in the gym 
Sept 4 5:30-6:30 – New Parent Orientation 
Sept 4 6:30-8:30 – PAC Meeting (with free child care!) 
Sept 14  Bottle Drive 

 

Stay Informed 
Like KELSET Elementary PAC on  

 

 

PAC Meetings 
 
New this September – FREE Child Minding & a new time for PAC Meetings!  We hope this 
will encourage you to attend ☺  
 
Please mark your calendars for 6:30-8:30pm on the following Wednesdays: 
 
Sept 4  Feb 12 
Oct 9   March 5 
Nov 13  April 9 
Dec 11  May 14 
Jan 8   June 18 

Do you know a community group that 
could use our Campbell’s Soup Labels?  

We’re discontinuing our school program 
and would love to donate our 

uncounted labels.  Let us know at 
kelsetpac@hotmail.com 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Spring Fair 

 
Wow, what a successful evening!  Thank you to everyone who came out to enjoy the fun!! 
 
An extra big thank you to everyone who volunteered their time, energy and skills – from the 
prep work to the clean-up and everything in between!  We certainly couldn’t have done it 
without you. 
 
Thanks to you, we raised over $13,000 which will directly support student programs, activities 
and equipment. 
 
Please visit our website for a complete list of our supporters. 

 

Fundraising Information 

 
• Have you SEEN the overflowing lost and found bin?!? Ensure your child’s belongings 

have a chance of making it home by purchasing Mabel’s Labels at 
www.kelset.mabelslabels.com 
 

• Back by popular demand – Entertainment Books!  Stay tuned for more information 
coming in September. 

 
• Bottle Drive – save your bottles and mark your calendars for our bottle drive on 

Saturday, September 15 from 9am to 1pm. 
 

• Did you know that you can order your magazines through QSP all year long? Please 
consider using them for renewals and subscriptions.  Our number is 32545. 

 
• Please quote our member number when shopping at Peninsula Co-op (17622) 

 
Thank you for your support! 

 

Meet the 2013-14 PAC Executive 

 
We are very excited to introduce our PAC Executive!  Thank you to the following members for 
volunteering their time and energy! 

 
Co-Presidents   Treasurer    Food Day Coordinators 
Sara Benson    Tracy Lawrence   Jodi Castillo 
Marissa Bentham        Lindsay Trudeau 
 
First Vice President  Special Events Com Chair Members at Large 
Stacey Fuller    Molly Glesby    Lesley Arnold 
          Kathy Mikkelsen 
Second Vice/Fundraising COPACS Rep   Katie Sucksmith 
Wendy Thompson   Jennifer Langard   Kirsten Norris 
          Jeannine Wakely 
Secretary    First Nations Rep   Janice Putter 
Heather Lal    VACANT    Tracy Abbott 
          Stephen Postings 
          Shannon Johnsen 
          Gwen McEwen 
 


